Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 9:16 AM

To: 'Kathleen Waldo'

Cc: 'Ronald Chinn'

Subject: RE: Palace Garage - RO#208

Hi Kate,

That would be fine; as I said, | think the date in the letter did not get revised when it was issued. Please use this email as
ACEH approval of your request. I’ll update the due date in Geotracker as well.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Kathleen Waldo [mailto:kwaldo@closuresolutions.com]
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 5:12 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'Ronald Chinn'

Subject: Palace Garage - RO#208

Hi Mark,

As we discussed the time allowed for the preparation of the requested Work Plan or CAP is insufficient for the
preparation necessary to adequately evaluate the site. Closure Solutions would therefore like to request a 30-day
extension to July 22, 2011.

Thanks,
Kate

Kathleen Waldo

Senior Project Engineer

Closure Solutions, Inc.

4600 Northgate Boulevard, Suite 230
Sacramento, California 95834
Direct: (916) 760-7025

Cell: (916) 213-2058

Fax: (925) 459-5602



